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March 30, 2016 

Dear Alumnus, 

The most current version of our membership roster is attached.  If 

you have changes in your street address information or a new telephone 

number/e-mail address please notify me.  The next roster will be released 

in the fall. 

 

The fall reunion is scheduled for November 19, 2016.  Officers will 

be elected and installed at that time.  If you have an interest in serving on 

the board of directors for 2016 – 2018, a nominating committee will soon 

be in place to receive candidate input.  The board of directors includes 

the following officers:  president, vice president, administrator 

(secretary), finance (treasurer), special events, history, and engagement. 

 

A block of 30 rooms have been set aside at the Holiday Inn Express 

Hotel & Suites near the reunion site.  Discounted rates begin at $104.99 

for standard rooms.  Rates do not include taxes.  Reservations must be 

made no later than October 28, 2016.  To make a reservation, call 1-800-

HOLIDAY.  When prompted, use the group code PRA or group title 

Pershing Rifles Alumni. 

 

Many have requested that a booklet of biographical summaries be 

made available at the reunion.  Your input will make this initiative a 

worthwhile endeavor.  Photographs past and present along with a 

summary of 500 words or less should be sent to me.      

            

    Fraternally, 

 

          Joe Harris, ‘68 

  Director of Administration 


